
May 15, 1962 

Mr. Norman Lamm, Editor 

TRADITION 

131 W. 86th Street 
New York 24, New York 

Dear Mr. Lamm: 

My last communication to you called your 

attention to the fact that I had received 

a duplicate copy of the Fall, 1961 "Tradition" 

journal. I had asked whether your Spring, 

1962 edition had already appeared. 

Instead you sent me now a 3rd copy of the 

Fall, 1961 edition. 

Please be good enough to let me know whether 

your Spring, 1962 number has already been 

published. 

Sincerely yours, : 
; J 

~~ £ Kewlas 

HES : REZ Herman E. Schaalman, Rabbi 

P. S. The mail today brought me now a 4th cepy 

of the Fall, 1961 issue. Enough is enough ! 


